
 

 

 

Noonga 

Reconciliation 
Group 

 
Rsvp numbers by May 18th 

Phone:  07 3266 5199 
E-mail: noonga.rg@gmail.com 

  

NATIONAL SORRY DAY 
FRIDAY 25TH MAY 10am-12pm 

Kalinga Park, Clayfield 

NOONGA RECONCILIATION GROUP 
Would like you to join us for the 2018 Sorry Day Ceremony 

 

Join us for a day of remembrance and reflections about the impact of policies leading 

to the Stolen Generations and the current policies affecting Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander families. We will also celebrate the resilience of First Nations people and their 

commitment to truth telling and sharing of cultural knowledge. 
 

Light refreshments served at 10am   
Ceremony beginning at 10:30am (finishing by 12pm) 

 

Access to the Sorry Site can be reached     

from the car park at Diggers Drive via Park 
Avenue. Facing the Kedron Brook from the  

carpark, walk left along the pathway, or 
through the playground. Vehicles are permitted  

to drive down to Sorry site if easier access  
is needed when dropping off attendees. 

 

 


